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MINUTES 
Technical Advisory Committee on Diesel-Powered Equipment 

New Stanton District Office 
July 18, 2018 

 
The Technical Advisory Committee on Diesel-Powered Equipment (TAC) held a regular 
meeting on July 18, 2018, in the Allegheny Room at the DEP New Stanton District Office.  The 
meeting began at 10:10 a.m. 
 
TAC MEMBERS 
 
Ron Bowersox  
Paul Borchick  
 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION STAFF PRESENT 
 
Craig Carson, BMS 
Art Brower, BMS 
John Antoon, BMS 
Jeff Hamilton, BMS 
Margaret Scheloske, BMS 
 
CALL TO ORDER AND APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:05 a.m. Minutes of the April 11, 2018, meeting were 
distributed and reviewed.  TAC members Ron Bowersox and Paul Borchick approved the 
minutes with no changes. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Tier 4 Engine 
  
The Bureau reported that they observed testing of a Tier 4 engine. 
 
Train the Trainer 
 
A discussion ensued regarding the need for a program to “train the trainer” on the operation of 
diesel engines for the future. The TAC will investigate and provide a report at the next meeting.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 10:20 a.m.   
 
The next meeting will be at 10 a.m. on October 10, 2018, at the DEP New Stanton Office, 
Westmoreland Room. 


